
 

 

No. F-2/2025                                                       01st September, 2025 

 

N O T I C E 
 

 

FIRST YEAR (B.TECH.) STUDENTS  

(ALL BRANCHES) : A.Y. 2025-26 

 

 

 As notified earlier, First Year B.Tech. students admitted to this college in the 

academic year 2025-26 are required to note that their induction program will commence 

from the 02nd of September 2025. 

  
Students are required to follow the schedule of the induction program relevant to 

their respective branch/class. 

 
Students are required to carry the original Fee Receipt (issued at the time of 

admission) with them, while entering the college premises. They are also required to carry 

the fee receipt on all days, while attending the college till the time, they are issued with 

their Identity Cards. 

 
  Best of luck & good wishes to all the students!  

 

        

 

 

       Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

                                        (Principal) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


